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BOARD MEETING AUGUST 11th  Demetri's Restaurant  

 
A well attended the board meeting was held at Demetri's to approve President and Executive Board changes.  Best Wishes were 
given to Lenny Goldfarb for serving and promoting Glenbrook Countryside for the past seven years. Lenny was instrumental in 
many developments in countryside. Acting President, Kenneth Smith presents Lenny with a framed Appreciation Award from 
the Board of Directors and Members of Countryside.  
 
Several other issues addressed by the board were the workings and finishing of the new web site.  Board member Jay Jensen 
of JensenIt, Inc. has set up the web site of  gbcountryside.org  — Chairperson Meha Smith, worked with Web Master Jen 
Beckman, of JensenIt Inc. to construct the newly finished web site.   
 
* Paid members of Countryside your password for the security protected pages is: lower case: member2014  and will be changed 
yearly. The  web page will be updated as needed with current events.  The password protected pages are the Member's Directory  
and currant newsletter-the rest is open to the public. The Building and Zoning section of the site is also up and running, The site 
has  two areas that are open to inquiries, and can direct emails; there is a listing of  countryside members who have businesses. If 
you have a business and  wish to be listed, call the editor. 
        
A special mention to Member Phil Farber for contributing the video and Fred Klein  for adapting it to the  
web site. It is a wonderful video added to our history page that is well worth seeing!  Our biggest THANKS to both of them! 

 

 CONGRATULATIONS TO SAL  GEATA FOR TAKING ON THE PRESIDENCY OF  
    THE GLENBROOK SANITARY DISTRICT   



 
THERE IS A YEAR ROUND ALERT FOR COYOTES… But predators have recently been spotted in 
countryside backyards. They have been and will be looking for  food.  YOUR SMALL ANI MAL OR 
CHILD IS  NOT FAST ENOUGH…. your pet should be on a leash.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Yes, it will soon be over and back to normal. Patience is the only thing we can all practice. Start 

at home—give yourself an extra 15 minutes, with or without construction, let yourself have that few minutes to 
take a deep breath and NOT be in a hurry. Be cautious and aware of the people cutting through, they may not 
know of our recent changes and are not as courteous as we'd like.     
 

 
     Still room to put your business information on the web site……..give me a call  847.564.0214 
        There was quite a listing, but many of our young people have grown up, graduated or families have moved.   
 

Child Care  /  Dog Walking  / Assisted Care / Projects,   Projects,   Projects…… 
   * Stephanie Flood  Parent Sheryl Available for Dog Walking & Sitting  847.714.0814   

                     *Lea D'ante Parent Julie General child sitting  847.412.0834                     .      
        Brian Hirsch—Parent Nancy He is 16+ years old responsible and enjoys kids; baby-sit or be  helper in general.  
  He can occupy the kids, take them to the park, or help with other tasks! [P.S. no diapers!]   
        Also—Emily Hirsch—12+yrs. Child Sitter or helper 847-509-0801  
   
                  [If you have information or photos for the newsletter send to P.O. Box 342 Northbrook, Il 60062] 
 
      Thank you for having your  guests park on  ONE  side of the street so passage is clear….vehiciles may get damaged! 
     Our streets are narrow—be consiterate of the other driver, do not take the whole road!!  Thank You!! 
 
  IS YOUR STREET ADDRESS VISIBLE?  I was surprised to see that many are not!  
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Would you like to  listed on our new web site with your services ?! 
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ALERTS! 

RI
D

D
LE

 A
N

SW
ER

: L
ET

TU
C

E 

Our Deepest Sympathy to the family of  Ed Czechorski 
                                       145  Cottonwood  
   September 15th 2014 


